
-----Original Message-----
From: jolivingstone52@gmail.com
Sent: Thursday, 22 March 2018 7:54:55 PM
To: "metroinfo@ecan.govt.nz" <METROINFO@ecan.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Website footer contact form: #3679 [#6DD8G]
Yes I am making a LPT submission. I live in Harewood and this is to do with 
the axing of buses, as per my email. My details are in the email also and due 
to work and family commitments I do not have time to meet councillors.

Regards
Jo Livingstone

Name * Jo Livingstone

Email Address * jolivingstone52@gmail.com

Contact Number * 0272134653

Enquiry type * Public transport

Type your enquiry
here *

What services are you going to
replace the 107 & 108 buses
with? My daughter uses these
buses to get to work at
Northwood & as she has a
medical condition, cannot drive,
so maybe she will have to
Uber/taxi and we can send you
the bill for this. You really need
to think how to keep this service.
Try using the smaller buses &
adjust the times the buses run.
Thank You.

Referring URL https:/www.ecan.govt.nz/your-
region/living-here/transport/




